
 
Our Vision Statement:  754 Primary School will maximise opportunities for its students to be resilient learners in an 
         ever changing world. 
The Values of 754 revolve around: Resilience, Responsibility and Respect. Our whole school approach of School Wide 
     Positive Behaviour Support, is the Framework to support these values.   
 

Week 5 term  4 2019   Principal’s Message    

 
Hello Everyone, 
 
It is a goal of our school to increase everyone’s resilience by learning to take the good with the 
bad. This is a skill that we all need to master. Last week we were delivered both good and bad 
news that will certainly test our resilience.  
 
Our bad news is that we are losing Ms Nagle as she has been asked to take on 
the role of Principal at Bairnsdale Secondary College. The good news is that 
when our grade 6 students now transfer to the Secondary College they will be 
in the safe hands of Ms Nagle. We have no doubt that she will be a huge asset 
Bairnsdale Secondary College just as she has been here at Bairnsdale Primary 
School. Good luck Ms Nagle we will all miss you very much.  
 
The school disco is on tomorrow night, Thursday 7th and I am expecting to see 
everyone there getting their “groove thing on.” The entry fee is $3.00, with lots of other items that 
have been advertised in previous newsletters available for purchase. The Prep – 2 classes start at 
4:30pm and go until 5:30pm with the 3 – 6s starting at 5:45pm and will finish at 7:00pm. Just a 
reminder that all children must be signed in and out by a parent or guardian. On Friday we are 
having a free dress day (out of uniform day) and ask anyone that comes out of uniform donates a 
gold coin. This is to support Animal Aide and the great work that they do in our community. I hope 
to see many students in casual dress for the day. 

 
The 5/6s commence their first aid training tomorrow with 5/6A kicking it all off, 5/6B will 

follow up on Friday. Dale will be back on the 21st to work with 5/6C. It is very important that 

we all have a knowledge of how to provide first aid to family, friends and strangers.  

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

        Wednesday 6th November 2019 

Phone:  5152 4395 
Email:  bairnsdale.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.bairnsdale754ps.vic.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
BairnsdalePrimarySchool  
Office Hours 8.30am—4.00pm 

November: 
Thur 7th: School Disco 
Fri 8th: Ready Set Go (Prep Transition) 
Out Of Uniform Day - Gold Coin Donation to 
support animal aid.   
 
Mon 11th: Sw imming Lessons  
Special Remembrance Day Assembly 
Wed 13th: Music Students end of year  
concert 5:30pm  
Fri 15th: Ready Set Go (Prep Transition)  
 
Mon 18th to Fri 22nd:  Mini book Fair  
Mon 18th: Sw imming Lessons  
Tue 19th: 1/ 2 Day Transition to B’dale  
Secondary College  
 
Fri 29th: Report Writing Day (No Classes)  
Ready Set Go (Prep Transition) still running  
 

Breakfast Club:  
Salvation Army 

Monday and Thursday  
8.15am - 8.45am 

December: 
Tue 3rd: Nagle College Orientation Day 
Thur 5th: Last Breakfast Club for 2019 
Salvation Army Community Breakfast  
 (Gold Coin Donation) 
Fri 6th: Last Ready, Set, Go  
Sat 7th: Bairnsdale Christmas Parade 
 
Mon 9th: Special Awards Assembly 
Tue 10th: State-wide Orientation Day  
Grade 6 Graduation Evening /Dinner 
Thur 12th: Last Community P laygroup  
Session for 2019 
 
Tue 17th: Christmas Concert and BBQ  
Thur 19th: School Reports go home, Last 
day for canteen 
Fri 20th: Last Day 2019,  12.00pm Finish 

 
754 Community  

Playgroup:  
Every Thursday  

9.00am - 11.00am in the 
school hall. 
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Principal’s Message  - continued 

I would urge everyone to attend a level 2 first aid course so you can be prepared if you are  
confronted by a situation that requires those skills. 
 
Our music students will be holding a concert next Wednesday from 5:30 in the hall. They have 
been working very hard this year, improving their music skills and developing their talents. Light 
refreshments will be available.  
 
The teachers are currently working very hard on reports. There will be a report writing day on  

Friday 29th of November. Students are not expected at school on this day. This day has been  

negotiated with the school council and is our second reporting day, following the one in term 2. 

 

Something to ponder: The greatest day in your life is when we take total  

responsibility for our attitudes. That's the day we truly grow up.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mini Book Fair: 
On Monday 18th Nov to Friday 22nd Nov we will be running a  
Scholastic Mini Book Fair at school. The exciting thing about this book 
fair is that when you buy 1 book you will get to choose a FREE book. 
All free items must be of equal or lesser value than the books you 
buy. Titles will vary and all items at your Book Fair are available while 
stocks last! 
 

Grade 6 Transition to Secondary College: 
On Tuesday 19th November there will be a 1/2 Day transition session for all grade 6 students who 
will be attending Bairnsdale Secondary College in 2020. The students will travel by bus from our 
school at 8.50am and return at approx. 1:30pm Please make sure your child is at school on time. 
Grade 6 students need to be in the correct Bairnsdale Primary School Uniform as this is a  
requirement from the Secondary College. All details about the day have been sent via the post 
from Bairnsdale Secondary College. If you have not received anything from Bairnsdale Secondary 
College then please call them directly on the following number Phone: 5150 4800 
 
Nagle College Orientation Day: 
Please be reminded that students who will be attending Nagle College in 2020 have a different  
Orientation Day to those students attending a Government School. Nagle will hold their Orientation 
Day on Tuesday 3rd of December. Information will be mailed to families enrolled at Nagle later this 
month. Students will have access to their 2020 school buses on this day 
and are encouraged to use these to begin their familiarisation with bus 
use.  
 
Orientation Day (Roll Up Day): 
This year the State-wide Orientation Day for all students will be Tuesday 
December 10th. All students currently in grade 6 will need to make their own way to their  
respective Secondary School. Students attending Bairnsdale Secondary College in 2020 will also 
have access to their 2020 school bus pass and they are encouraged to use this to begin their  
familiarisation with bus use.  
 
Our students in Prep to Grade 5 will participate in a ‘Roll-Up’ morning where they will spend time in 
their 2020 classroom with their new classmates and teacher.  
 
School Disco:  
We will be running a School Disco on Thursday 7th November. There will again be two different 

session times: Prep to Grade 2 students will attend from 4.30 - 5.30pm. Grade 3 
to 6 students w ill attend from 5.45 - 7.00pm  Entry fee w ill be $3.00 each 
and all children MUST be signed In and Out of the hall by a Parent/Guardian There 
will be an arrangement of drinks, snacks and Glow products available for students 
to purchase on the night. A price list for these items is on page 8. 

Warwick Fraser 
Assistant Principal 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 



Parent / Teacher, Student Interviews for Mrs Fitz students: 
Mrs Fitzclarence will be conducting Parent, Teacher and Student interviews over the next 3 weeks. 
To arrange a time, could you please enter your preference on compass, ring reception or contact 
Mrs. Fitz. 
 
St John’s Anglican Church Fair: 
St John’s Anglican Church Fair is again being held on Sat 16th Nov 2019. As this is our major  
fundraiser which also supports programs, missions (locally and overseas) and many groups in our 
local community, we are inviting local school students and their families to come along.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Junior Community Awards Presentation Night: 
Rotary Presentation night is happening on Tuesday 12th November. The presentation night is being 
held at the Bairnsdale Uniting Church, 710 Lanes Rd, Lucknow VIC 3875 (opposite Sporting &  
Convention Centre) The start time is 7.00pm and students need to wear their School Uniform.  
 
Senior School Bowls and Croquet Program: 
This Friday 1stnd November our grades five and six students will continue working on a Bowls and 
Croquet development program during their Friday Afternoon Sports time. This will involve a  

coaching program in both sports with students in their class groups and each 
week one group will go to the Bairnsdale Bowls Club in Nicholson Street, one 
group will go to the Bairnsdale Croquet club also in Nicholson Street and the 
third group will stay at school for their sports session. We will rotate the 
groups through the three activities over the next six weeks up until Friday,  
December 6th  with December 13th as a back up day in case we miss a session 
due to weather conditions. Students will be leaving school each week at 2.00 
pm and returning in time for the end of the school day at 3.15 pm.  
  

Out of Uniform Day - Gold Coin Donation: 
Friday 8th November will be an out of uniform day for students (not compulsory).  
We are raising money to support Animal Aid in our area so if your child decides to be 
out of uniform please send along a Gold Coin to support this cause. 
 
SunSmart Policy: 
Just a little reminder that all students must have a broad brimmed or bucket hat at school  
everyday. Students are required by the schools Sunsmart policy to wear a hat at all times whilst 
outside during school hours.  

 
 
 

 

 

    Actor Samuel Johnson is currently in 
Bairnsdale on a national tour to raise 

money for cancer research. Lucky Emily 
and her mum Julie got to spend a little 

time with Samuel today.  
 

 
 
 
 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 

There will be children’s activities 

 LEGO COMP 0-12YRS $2 ENTRY 

 JUMPING CASTLE 

 CLOWNS 

 BALLOONS  

 ICECREAM VAN 

Not to leave out the Adults 

 AUSSIE APPRECIATION CAR CLUB 

 PILGRIM CMC 

 HOME MADE CAKES 

 CHRISTMAS CAKES/PUDDINGS 
 
And many more activities for the whole family to enjoy! 



 
 
 

Student Awards 
 
 
 
Prep A: No Award this week.  
 
1/2 A: Phoebe Fields For show ing our school value of responsibility by working hard to 
improve her reading. 
 
1/2 B: Maddison Whitby for all your effort you put into your learning! These past 
weeks and months your results are improving so much, which demonstrates all of the hard work 
you have put in across the year. We are super proud of you Maddison, fantastic effort!   
 
3/4 A: Alan Wise for accepting consequences and moving on quickly. Alan also listens 
respectfully in small reading groups and reads sensibly.      
 
3/4 B: Nash Carter has been such a thoughtful and caring member of 34B     
  
3/4 C: Mya Rickhuss for always demonstrating respect, responsibility and resilience. Thank you 
for giving your best effort and displaying a positive attitude while Mrs. Fitz was away.     
 
5/6 A: Emily Junge was chosen by her classmates and teachers for being a respectful 
member of our class. Emily shows respect for others in many ways. She is a polite and active 
member in group activities and is friendly and helpful to everyone.  
  
5/6 B:  
 
5/6 C:   

 
 
 
 
 
 

Canteen News 

 

Canteen Closed on Mondays 
 

Slushies are now available at the canteen.  
 

Volunteers welcome from 9:30am to 10:50am  

If interested please see Dan at the canteen or leave your 
name and number with the office staff. 

Snacks are available in the canteen at first 
break, prices start at 50cents 

There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 
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There is never an occasion when violence is an acceptable behaviour. 


